WCRA Minutes from the August 8, 2000 Meeting

The meeting was called to order at 7:30 p.m. by the President, Joe, N9WRO, and introductions were made by the board and all attendees. A motion was made and accepted to approve the minutes of the April meeting. Vice-President, Janie, KB9RTQ, reported that tonight’s program will be a QRP demonstration Frank KG9H and others. Augusts program will be on the Plainfield events. Secretary, Robert, N2EFT, provided a further explanation of the reflector, and that an effort would be made to obtain control of the URL W9CCU.ORG. Tom, N9CBA and Greg, KB9NGJ offered to help. Treasurer, John W9LQL, gave a report of the club’s financial condition. Custodian, Kurt, KB9RTO, is seeking further donations of batteries for club test . Kurt is also looking for a place to store miscellaneous part from the truck. Membership was reported by Carol, KB9FYL, one new member was voted in at this meeting, KD9WJM. Hamfest, there will be a Hamfest committee meeting the following Wednesday at Janie’s (KB9RTO) house. Committee meetings will take place once a month. Public Service, Joe, N9WRO, reminded us that the Glendale Heights parade will take place on August 26 at 8PM. Those willing to volunteer will need to arrive by 6PM. RAB, Tom, N9CBA and Larry KA9KDC, reported that the 440 repeater power supply was repaired, and that the 220 machine may have had an open squelch. Truck, Steve, KB9TCD, reported that the trucks gas gauge is not working. Steve will have an estimate of repair costs this month. New Business: There was some discussion regarding the Club truck and tow-behind generator. Joe, N9WRO asked the membership to consider what the future direction of the club should be. 

Drivers for the Club truck are needed. Steve, W9SRB, offered to assist in the training of drivers for the truck. 

The membership voted to move the next meeting to September 8 in order to avoid the Labor Day holiday weekend.

